From: John Hamann <duxpond.kc2dux@gmail.com>
Date: September 13, 2020 at 7:36:53 PM CDT

To: John Sampson <jnsampson@earthlink.net>
Subject: Re: WNJC Reception

Reply-To: kc2dux@duxpond.com

Hi John,

You definitely heard our DX test! Last night we ran 5000 watts directional (SE signal), so
pretty impressive you heard us! The GPS coords of the transmitter is 39.790030,
-75.102434. Glad you could hear us and if you are interested in a QSL card, please
send me a SASE to the following address.

Duke Hamann
PO Box 84
Dennisville, NJ 08214

Thanks Duke Hamann, KC2DUX
WNJC Chief Engineer

Thank you for§ .L "r’,‘ eption report!
It is confirmed that ¢ '.__' geded our transmission!

Duke (KE2DUX), ::mmmm‘,




